
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 

 
February 7, 2017 

 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Victor M. McCree     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – RESULTS OF POLLING TO STAY 

THE STAFF ACTION DESCRIBED IN SECY-17-0006, “INTERIM 
STAFF GUIDANCE ON EVALUATING CHEMICAL EXPOSURES 
AT FUEL CYCLE FACILITIES“ 

 
 
The Commission has stayed the staff action described in SECY-17-0006, i.e., issuing a final 
version of the interim staff guidance document, “Guidance for the Evaluation of Acute Chemical 
Exposures and Proposed Quantitative Standards,” until voting on SECY-17-0006 is complete. 
 
Further staff direction on this issue will be provided in the Staff Requirements Memorandum for 
SECY-17-0006.   
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